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To

Jee-Young Kim/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA

cc

Subject

Your request for lead data

Hi Dr. Kim,

Rick Canfield forwarded your request for data from the Kordas et al. (2006)

article.  The lead levels were as follows:

Among children with PbB<12 ug/dL, the mean was 7.9 +/- 2.2 ug/dL, n=377.

Among children with PbB>=12 ug/dL, the mean was 17.6 +/- 5.9 ug/dL, n=212

I hope this is helpful.  Please let me know if you require any other

information.

Best,

Kasia Kordas
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